
Kindergarten Bee News 
 
 

Kindergarten Registration 

Children born in 2016 for JK and in 2015 for SK can register for Kindergarten.  Please note that 
this is for children who are not already enrolled in school.  Contact our school secretary, Jen Dalby 
(519-752-2296) to schedule an appointment to register.  Be sure to bring your child’s Birth 
Certificate and proof of address.  Please also share this information with families in the James 
Hillier community who may have children old enough to begin school. 

What we are learning 

We are continuing to develop number sense through games where we decompose and compose 
numbers to ten. We have also been reading rhyming books and playing rhyming games. Continue to 
ask your child about the letter of the day and brainstorm words that begin with the letter of the 
day. 

To Bring In 

We will be learning about 3D shapes in March and will be building a structure out of 3D shapes.  
Please have your child bring in a shoe or boot box and toilet paper rolls or paper towel rolls (4 or 
more) during the first week of March.  If you have any other recyclable materials in the shape of 
cubes, cones or spheres, please send them in as well. 

Read Aloud 

Please send in your child’s latest Read Aloud sheet.  Each child who does so will be allowed to 
choose a small prize. 

Kindergarten Challenge 

Rhyming words:  come up with as many words that rhyme with “cat” as you can think of and bring in 
your list to share. 

Dates to Remember 

 March 16th–20th – March Break 
 

Your partners in education, 

Mrs. H. Coon 
Ms. J. Walsh 


